






MHP ANNUAL PICNIC 

Saturday, August 14, 1993 

This year, MHP's annual picnic will be held on Saturday, 
August 14 in T alkeema. The picnic is scheduled to get underway 
at 1 pm, to be followed by a brief board meeting at around 3 pm. 

As always, the MHP picnic is expected to be a fun event. 
MHP will provide hamburgers and "all the fix.in's." The picnic 
will be held on the west side of the T alkeetna museum, next to the 
ballfield. Bring your family and friends. 

Talkeetna is an attractive "end of the road" town which was 
established in 1909 or 1910. It has a fascinating past centered 
around mining and railroad operations. The town also has a rich 
legacy of pioneer aviators and has a long association with 
mountaineering expeditions to Mt. McKinley. 

Talkeema's past lives on in the present. Well known historic 
structures include the Fairview Inn, the B & K Trading Post, the 
Talkeema Roadhouse and the museum. Much of the downtown 
area was included within a National Historic District in April 1993. 

The museum is operated by the T alkeema Historical Society, 
an MHP member. The building was originally a schoolhouse 
built in 19 36 and now houses an extensive collection of local 
exhibits. The former T alkeema Section House and Railroad 
Depot buildings have been moved adjacent to the museum and 
have been restored by the T alkeema Historical Society. 

A T alkeema walking tour brochure is available at the 
museum. For the more adventurous, flightseeing trips to Mt. 
McKinley are available from local air taxi services. Several flight 
options are available, including glacier landings. 

Hope to see you there. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Historic Ketchikan, a private preservation organization, is 
planning an "Alaska Heritage Development Conference" for 
March 24-26, 1994. The conference will be held in Ketchikan's 
Ted Ferry Convention Center, currently under construction. 
Sessions will address the economics of historic restoration and why 
it works; Main Street; and heritage tourism. Successful projects 
from the Pacific Northwest and Alaska will be used. 

The National Trust for Historic Preservation and the State's 
Office of History and Archaeology have provided some assistance 
in planning the conference. For additional information, contact 
Historic Ketchikan, P.O. Box 3364, Ketchikan, AK 99901. 

NEW ALASKA HISTORICAL COMMISSION 

Last month, the nine-member Alaska Historical Commission 
was named. It constitutes a merger of the former Historical Sites 
Advisory Committee, the Alaska Historical Commission and the 
State Board of Geographic Names. 

In addition to Lieutenant Governor Jack Coghill and State 
Historic Preservation Officer Judy Bittner, members of the new 
Alaska Historical Commission are: 

Peter Bowers, Fairbanks 
Neva M. Egan, Anchorage 
Jennings H. Graham, Ketchikan 
Nancy Lesh, Anchorage 
Beverly L. Masek, Willow 
B.G. Olson, Fairbanks 
Elizabeth A. Tower, Anchorage 

Four of the members of the Commission are AAHP members. 
We congramlate all Commission members and wish them well in 
their important task. 
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